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David Elmore

Subject: 2D Plough Hill

From: Georgio Demetriou  
Sent: 09 November 2021 10:42
To: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 2D Plough Hill

We are removing all roof tiles from the existing roof and using the Redland tiles on existing and new 
extension. 

The existing roof tiles are old and damaged and all need changing and are in really bad condition. There are 
cracks in them too which is why there are many leaks in the home.

So yes these are the tiles we are using for replacing existing and on new extended areas.

Kind regards

Georgio

On Tuesday, November 9, 2021, David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Georgio,

I note that the roof tiles on the existing dwelling have a flat profile but the roof tile proposed for the extensions has 
a camber. Their style therefore does not match and this is not acceptable in design terms. 

Do you intend on retaining the roof tiles on the existing dwelling or replacing them with the Redland 49 Roof Tile 
and using this same tile for the extensions? Please clarify.

David Elmore 

Principal Major Development Officer

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

Tel: 01707 357221

Email: d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk
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